
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orange County 
Telephone Numbers 

District 3 
Commissioner Uribe 

407-836-7350 
Sheriff’s Non-Emergency 
407-836-HELP (4357) 

Emergency 
9-1-1 

Crime Line 
407-423-TIPS (8477) 

Drug Enforcement 
407-521-2400 
Seniors First 

407-292-0177 
Find hurricane and COVID-19 

resources at 
WWW.OCFL.NET 

Orange County 
 Customer Service 

3-1-1 

Orange County, Florida, Quarterly Newsletter 

Azalea Park 
 

 
Safe Neighborhood Association 

A newsletter about issues important to you and your neighbors… 

 

Thank you all for a great 2023, looking forward to 2024! 

SPRING 2024 

 

 

Community Meetings 
2nd Tuesday of each month 
6:30 p.m. at Christ the King 

Episcopal Church 
26 Willow Dr., Orlando, 

Florida 32807 
March 12, 2024 
April 9, 2024 
May 14, 2024 
Check Nextdoor, 

www.OCSafeNeighborhoods.net, 
or apsnapresident@yahoo.com for 

more information. 
 

Women’s Self-Defense Class 
April 19, 2024 

Valencia College School of Public 
Safety, 8600 Valencia College Lane, 

Orlando, Florida 32825 
3:00 – 5:00 p.m. 

Registration opens March 1, 2024 
at 

OCSO.COM/SELF-DEFENSE 
 

Shred-A-Thon 
May 18, 2024 

Oak Ridge High School 
FREE EVENT. No registration 
needed. DRIVE THRU ONLY. 

Please place your items to shred 
in trunk of the vehicle. 

Summer Safety Splash 
June 1, 2024 

YMCA Dr. Phillips, 7000 
Dr Phillips Blvd., Orlando, 

Florida 32819  
11:00 a.m. –2:00 p.m.  

We will have a cookout, 
free swimming lessons, 

bounce houses and more. 

Orange County Sheriff’s Office Events 

Code Compliance Question & Answer 

Q: Code Compliance says junk vehicles are not allowed. What constitutes a junk vehicle? 

A: Flat tires, undergrowth, dismantled, wrecked, no license plate, expired tag or 
registration. After a code violation notice is issued, if owners do not remove or repair 
the vehicle in 15 days, the County contractor can tow it away. 

http://www.ocso.com/
http://www.ocso.com/
http://www.seniorsfirstinc.org/
tel:407-292-0177
http://www.ocfl.net/
http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx
http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx
http://www.ocsafeneighborhoods.net/
mailto:apsnapresident@yahoo.com
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DO NOT PLACE ANY IMAGES OR TEXT  
IN THIS AREA 

 PER USPS REGULATIONS 
(this message or box will not be printed) 

Dear Neighbors, 
  
Spring is blossoming all around us! As the days grow longer and the temperatures start to rise, it's clear that spring is 
officially here. This is a time of year when we celebrate the many achievements made by members of our community.  
We’re here to celebrate with you and recognize each success as a testament to hard work and dedication.   
 

Providing a safe and healthy environment for our community is imperative and Orange County Safe Neighborhoods works 
to ensure a resourceful and prosperous community where residents can live, work, and play.  
 

I want to assist our neighbors to stay informed about upcoming events and community meetings.  I encourage you to sign 
up for our biweekly newsletter. You can sign up by visiting https://bit.ly/D3Mail, scanning the QR code below with your 
smartphone, or contacting our office at 407-836-5140. 
 

It is through collaboration that we can create a community that is stronger and safer for all residents.    
 

I look forward to seeing you at our upcoming events, and as always, please contact my office with any concerns, comments, 
or questions.  We are here to serve you. 
 
Warm regards, 

  

A Note from Commissioner Uribe, District 3 
 
 

Apple Android 

https://bit.ly/D3Mail

